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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MAY 7, 1990 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers J.V. Stone 

C. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 
Sally Beals 
James Singer 

Deputy Clerk of Council Connie Cooper 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Mike Haverland 
Administrative Assistant Judy Gilleland 

Discussed during this meeting were long range recreational projects 
for the City of Centerville. 

After discussion about the 1990 Street Improvement Program, Council 
authorized the City manager to add $150,000 to this year's budgeted 
amount, to include more streets.($500,000) Also, the long range 
planning by the Streets and Highways sub-committee for a 
comprehensive program to repair and resurface every street in 
Centerville, should be brought to the attention of the public when 
it is released. 

Mayor announced that there will be a lawn care and composting 
seminar sponsored by the City Beautiful Commission, on Wednesday 
June 13, 1990 at 7:30 p.m., in Council Chambers. 

Discussion by Council about recycling in Centerville, and the 
County bid process for the acceptance of recyclable materials from 
local municipalities. The Rumpke Corporation was low bid at $5 per 
ton • 
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After discussion of Urban Design Plan for the APD district, 
consensus was reached by Council that they do not want to start the 
construction phase this year unless it will be guaranteed to finish 
before the holiday season. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlfn 
Clerk Of Council 


